
January, 2023 

Dear valued customers 

Shinagawa Corporation 

863 Oshitate, Inagi-shi, 206-0811 Tokyo Japan 

TEL+81-42-378-2210 FAX+81-42-378-2216 

E-mail shinagawa@shinagawa-net.co.jp 

 

Notice of Discontinuation of Dry Gas Meter DC-5C 

 

    Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

      

Regarding the DC-5C model, which we have been manufacturing and selling for a long time, we were 

informed that the partner company that supplied the measurement unit suddenly stopped production the 

other day. We have been searching for other cooperating companies to continue manufacturing, but we could 

not find a successor company, and it became difficult to manufacture and sell the same product. 

 

Although it is very urgent, we would like to inform you that we have no choice but to end sales in December 

2023, considering the current number of stocks. Regarding repairs, we will aim for March 2024, but please 

understand that it may end early due to limited parts inventory. 

 

We are very sorry for customers who have been using the DC-5C type for a long time, but we would like 

to ask you to consider switching to the DS type or wet gas meter with the same flow range in the future. 

 

We will still be able to calibrate DC-5C. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Shinagawa Corporation 


